College Visits 2022/2023

Each year, over 100 Colleges and Universities come to UHS and hold visits with
prospective students. These visits take place during the school day and are 
open to all 11th and 12th grade students.

Register for Visits: 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In order to attend a visit, you must register through Naviance.

· To register, Login to Naviance

· Click on COLLEGES from the menu on the top right side of the home screen

· From the menu list that appears, click on RESEARCH COLLEGES, then COLLEGE VISITS.

· The list of all scheduled visits should appear. Scroll through the list and click the REGISTER button for any of visits you are interested in attending. (Keep in mind the list grows daily, so check back often for new schools.)

· Registrations will close one day before the scheduled visit, so don’t wait. 

Make sure your UHS attendance is covered: 
· You must sign up for the visit through Naviance (see directions above) 
NOTE: If you register for a visit on the College or University’s website this DOES NOT COUNT. You MUST ALSO sign up on Naviance.

· The morning of the visit, you will need to come to the Counseling Center to pick up your pass. You must take the pass to the teacher of the class you will be missing and ask them to sign it, giving you permission to miss class for the visit. NOTE THAT TEACHERS ARE WITHIN THEIR RIGHTS TO TELL YOU NO. (11th graders in particular are often turned down as they will be able to attend the visit the following year.) If you are told you cannot miss class for the visit, then you cannot attend and must remain in class. 

		BE AWARE:
· If you do not sign up for the visit in Naviance at least one day before the visit, you will not be given a pass.

· If you attend the visit with no pass or an unsigned pass, it will be marked on your attendance as a class-cut.

· If you get a Brown Slip for attending a visit, and I do not have a signed pass on file from you for that visit, your Brown Slip will not be signed.
	
During the Visit:
· You must bring you signed pass with you to the meeting and turn it in to Mrs. Smith.

· Make sure you arrive on time, that you are dressed appropriately, and are attentive.


Any questions, see Mrs. Smith in the Counseling Center – jesmith@ucfsd.net
